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South Metropolitan Higher Education Consortium 

Retail Electricity Supply Services Request for Proposal 
 

  

Please be advised that the South Metropolitan Higher Education Consortium (“SMHEC”) will 

release a Retail Electricity Supply Services Request for Proposal no later than 12:00 noon, 

CDT, Monday, September 8, 2014. 

Limited information will be available to interested certified alternative retail electric suppliers 

(ARES), in advance, to assist in timely responses to the RFP, which are due via email by 12:00 

noon, CDT, on Monday, September 15, 2014.  

 To request the information, contact the SMHEC’s energy consultant, Sieben Energy 

Associates, LLC, by phone at 312.899.1000 or by email at Request@SiebenEnergy.com. 

 


